TOKYO CITY UNIVERSITY

1-28-1 Tamazutsumi, Setagaya-ku
Tokyo 158-8557 JAPAN
Tel: +81-3-6809-7473
E-Mail: tokyu\_scholarship@tcu.ac.jp

July 17, 2023

Prof. Dr. Jing-Yang Jou President National Central University No. 300, Zhongda Rd., Zhongli District, Taoyuan City 320317 Taiwan (R.O.C.)

Gotoh Educational Corporation Tokyu Group Scholarship

Dear Prof. Dr. Jing-Yang Jou,

I am pleased to announce that Tokyo City University calls for applications for "Gotoh Educational Corporation Tokyu Group Scholarship" for future graduate students who will enter from the Master's program and continue to the Doctoral program at Tokyo City University.

We have started the call for applications for the fall semester 2024 scholarship (September 2024 enrollment). The call is limited to those who have achieved academic results within the top ten percent at a university within the top ten percent of universities in their country. I believe that your university deserves this condition.

The scope of this scholarship is 1,000,000 yen per year for the whole period until the completion of the Doctoral program (Max. 5 years). In addition, scholarship students are exempted from both the entrance fee and the tuition fee, and receive full financial support for the initial and monthly rent payment of our international dormitory.

We would appreciate it if you could announce the attached scholarship information and call for applications from your institution.

Sincerely yours,

Dr. Chitoshi Miki

President

Tokyo City University